MEMORANDUM FOR: Darrell E. Eisenhut, NRR
Edward L. Jordan, IE
Richard E. Cunningham, NMSS
Robert M. Bernero, RES
Clemens J. Heltemes, Jr., AEOD
Joseph Scinto, ELD

FROM: Victor Stello, Jr., Chairman
Commi ttee to Review Generic Requirements

SUBJECT: POSTPONEMENT OF SEPTEMBER 29, 1982 CRGR MEETING
TO CONTINUE CRGR MEETING #20

Since briefing the CRGR at Meeting #20 concerning the BWR pipe cracking
issue, IE has met with BWR owners to discuss a proposed bulletin on BWR
pipe cracking. As a result of iaformation obtained from the BWR owners,
IE 1s modifying the bulletin and has requested that the September 29th
CRGR meeting on the bulletin be postponed until further notice.

Victor Stello, Jr., Chairman
Committee to Review Generic
Requirements

Commission (5)
W. J. Dircks, EDO
Office Directors
Regional Administrators
6. Cunningham, ELD

Distribution

VStello

TMurley

DEDROGR Staff

DEDROGR cf

Central File

S55tei'n

EBrach

EPodolak

231

el 820928
NRGCRGR
Pr

&
X

. \%[:)R\)(JP UL &‘wv 3
wp WSchwink Ruriey

> a3k /0 \ )
9/ 28/ 8¢ *’)%. 82

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY




